
From:  
Sent: 23 October 2018 16:28
To: Planning
Subject: RE: The Old Mill, Littlebeck, Sleights, - NYM/2018/0680/FL
 
Good Afternoon,
 
I write in reply to your email with letter attached received earlier today regarding the above.
 
As requested, please find attached the non mains drainage assessment form duly completed.  I
trust that this is all you require.
 
Kind regards
 
Rod Hepplewhite BSc (Hons) MRTPI
Director
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